

Advance Notice!

World Book Day - Thursday 6th March 2025

Dear Parents / Carers,

This year, World Book Day takes place on Thursday 6th March 2025. It celebrates the joy and value of books and the art of reading. We, in school, along with your support, want to promote reading for pleasure on World Book Day and of course, all year round.

To celebrate World Book Day, we are inviting children to come dressed up as their favourite character / person from a fiction, non-fiction or poetry book.

We will be going out to play as normal so it is important that children are equipped with suitable outdoor coats and footwear.

We are so excited to announce that we have Paul Cookson (poet) and Liz Million (illustrator) coming back to us on World Book Day and they have many exciting activities planned for us!

Thank you for your support and happy reading!

Miss Parkinson and Miss Pierce